November 22, 2011

Mayor Chris Coleman

City of Saint Paul, Minnesota
390 City Hall

15 West Kellogg Boulevard
Saint Paul, MN 55102

RE: Emergency Medical Services  Tracking # BG-11-000059

Academy, Department of Please reference this tracking number in
Human Rights and Equal all future correspondence.
Economic |

Dear M_ayor Coleman:

On August 16, 2011, the Trustees of the F. R. Bigelow Foundation authorized a
grant of $20,000, to help finance the budget for the Emergency Medical Services
Academy, Department of Human Rights and Equal Economic Opportunity.

Enclosed please find a check in the amount of $20,000, as per the payment schedule
noted on your original award notification letter,

The Trustees are looking forward to receiving a report from your organization
regarding use of the funds granted and progress made on this project as stated in
the Terms of Grant agreement previously sent to you.

~ Sincerely, _
Ann L. Mulholland

Assistant Secretary

AMZ:pmr
Enclosure

CC: Ms. Luz Maria Frias

55 Fifth Street East, Suite 600 « Saint Paul, Minnesota 55101-1797 » Phone 651.224.5463 » Fax 651.224.8123 » www.frbigelow.org




